
Parent Council Meeting    16th November 2016 
 
Present:   Mrs Jolly, Mrs G, Emma Hicks, Paula Luciano, 
               Eve Gokool, Angela O’Conner. 
 
Apologies:   Becca Hutton, Kerry Weller, Kate Macfarlane 
 
 
Introductions and why we hold a Parent Council. 
 
16th December Santa’s Shop 

• Any helpers please 
 
Parent/Carer Questionnaire 

• It was explained that we send this out to parents every 
year as they don’t always get time to fill it in when 
Ofsted come in. 

• The questions are similar to those asked on line, did all 
the questions make sense? 

• Do parents/carers known the answers to questions like 
how we deal with bullying or how we keep children 
safe. 

•  
Pupil Questionnaire 

• We discussed how it was used and explained to the 
children and the results from last year. 

 
School Handbook 

• Has everyone seen it? – It is given to all new parents 
on the home visit. 

• What sections could be added? 
• Emergent writing and what it means, also how parents 

can help at home. 
• Phonics 
• Absence email address 
• Snow closure now done by text message 
• Contact details for places like The Kids Hubb, 

Space,etc. 



• What sections can be deleted 
• No drop in clinic with the nurse anymore 

 
Additions to the Website 

• Contact details for places they can receive help 
Short Break Local Offer 
Chips 
Space 
Hand 
Carers Passport 
Young Carers 
Free bus travel 
 
 

Things that could be added to the Newsletter 
• Asking parents if they have information on places that 

they have visited or heard about that other parents 
may be interested in like Stick World, Go Jump special 
sessions for children with special needs, Van Hages 
skating session etc 
 
 

 
 


